Leach, Deonte (DCOZ)

From: Samuel Feldman <srfeld@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 10:25 PM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)

Subject: RE: Support Zoning Commission Case No. 04-33G: Make IZ truly affordable

Dear Chairman Hood,

As a concerned DC resident, I ask that the Zoning Commission not delay in making Inclusionary Zoning truly affordable. This powerful zoning tool is on the right track but is not providing homes that are affordable enough for the low income DC residents it was intended to serve.

I ask that the commission ensure that IZ is serving households at the lowest income possible, given how great the need is. While IZ originally was intended to provide homes affordable to both moderate income and low income people, it has produced few homes at the lower end.

Disappointingly, the affordability levels at the upper end (80% median family income) appear to be too high to do much good either in terms of serving those in need, or offering housing at prices that are otherwise not available in the city.

I ask that the commission ensure that low income households are helped by this important zoning tool, and that 60% of median family income if not 50% of median family income be the upper limit for pricing to help low income renter households stay in the city and afford a decent home to live in.

I ask the commission to act now to require that IZ units be affordable at truly affordable levels – if not 50% of median family income, at least now more than 60% of median family income.

Thank you for your consideration.

Samuel Feldman 3750 Oliver St. NW Washington, DC 20015